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NURSERY NEWS 
 
Welcome to another warm and sunny week 
at Nursery. May we just remind parents, as 
the summer approaches and the warm 
weather is upon us please could parents apply an all 
day sun protector to children prior to arriving at Nurse-
ry. Sun protector can be sent to Nursery for children to 
re-apply later in the day if needed. All children should 
also have a sun hat during the sunny weather. Can we 
also remind parents that everything should be named to 
ensure items do not get lost. Thank you. 

 
The children began this week with excitement sur-
rounding our farm trip and they have enjoyed discussing 
the trip and talking about the animals they may see. 
Cows have been a topic of conversation and the chil-
dren have enjoyed finding out where milk comes from. 
They had a fantastic time when their very own milking 
station was set up using the water tray and gloves, the 
children were then able to ômilk the cows'. Disposable 
gloves hung over the water tray, filled with water and a 
tiny hole in each finger gave the children the effect of 
milking a cow as they squeezed water into the tray be-
low! The children thoroughly enjoyed this experience of 
squeezing to gain water and this also enhanced their 
manipulative and physical skills in the process. Fantas-
tic! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The children have been extremely 
busy rehearsing for our forthcoming 
Summer Show ôOver the Rainbowõ. 
They have been amazing learning the 
songs and poems and we are very 
proud of them all. Tickets will be sent home after half 
term. We are sorry that we can only allocate 2 tickets 
per child on your chosen date, this is due to space ca-
pacity within Nursery and health and safety reasons. 
Thank you to parents for sending in the childrenõs show 
costumes for our rainbow performers! If there are any 
further costumes to be sent into Nursery please could 
you do so as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 

Umberslade Farm 
Of course, the big event in Nursery this week has 
been our visit to Umberslade Farm, which has been a 
fantastic end to this half term. The children saw a 
wide range of animals, large and small, and learnt all 
about life on the farm. They learnt a range of inter-
esting and amazing facts about the animals, such as, 
what they are fed and the food products we get from 
them. The children fed some of the animals such as 
the goats and chickens. The tractor and trailer ride 
was also a hit with the children and it was a fantastic 
day all round! The children had an amazing time and 
we are all so proud of them!  We would like to say a 
huge thank you to our parent helpers who were all 
fantastic at helping the day run smoothly and making 
it such an enjoyable experience for the children. 

 
 
 
 
 
Forthcoming Dates to Remember 
 
11th & 12th June - Nursery Summer Show  
 
19th June - Sports Day  
 
26th June ð New Parentsõ Evening for those children 
transitioning to Reception 
 
27th June - Moving up Day (More details nearer the 
time) 
 
We hope you all have a fantastic and restful half 
term and we look forward to seeing you all back at 
Nursery on Monday 3rd June. 
 
 
 
The Nursery Team 

Early Years Newsletter 



RECEPTION NEWS 
 
We cannot quite believe it is already half term! What a fan-
tastic term we have had where we have learnt all about 
growing and lifecycles. We have observed the full cycle of 
a caterpillar changing into a butterfly. This week we saw 
the butterflies emerging from the cocoons and we were 
able to set our butterflies free in the quiet garden in front 
of our school building.  

 

 
 
 

We would like to introduce you to our year group pet, Hen-
ry. Henry is a Syrian hamster with lots of character! He en-
joys racing around in his ball and sometimes escaping from 
it too! When we got him from the pet shop, we thought he 
was a girl and had named him Henny (short for Henrietta). 
However, weõve recently discovered heõs a boy and so have 
tweaked his name!!  

In our Maths sessions we have been doing lots of problem 
solving activities. We have applied much of the learning we 
have acquired this year to help us problem solve, including 
number bonds, addition and counting, which is quite a 
tricky thing to do. However, the children continued to im-
press the teachers with their fantastic knowledge and de-
termination.  
 

We have been learning this week about all different kinds 
of beans ð kidney beans, baked beans, green beans, jelly 
beansé.. We spoke about which we have tried, how they 
tasted and whether we like them. We also wrote about the 
colours of the different jelly beans and used some lovely 
descriptive language. Some examples were ôred like boiling 
lavaõ and ôyellow like the glistening sunõ.  

We used many different dried beans to make beautiful pic-
tures and patterns, take a look at some here.  

Finally, we wish you all a lovely half term week. 
We hope the sunshine continues for you! We re-
turn to school on Monday 3rd June for a 5 week 
term. There are some important and exciting 
dates to make sure you have in your diaryé. 
 
8th June Summer Fayre 
 
14th June pm Fatherõs Day bake off  
 
19th June pm Sports Day (21st June reserve Sports 
Day) 
 
27th June Moving Up Day 
 
5th July 12pm End of term  


